
From: Marks, Jordan   
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 10:49 AM 
Subject: San Diego County Comments on Proposed Form for 441(d)  
 
Dear David and Angie, 
 
Below are San Diego’s comments on the Proposed Form for 441(d). 
 

1. Recommend changing  the second sentence in paragraph 3 be changed to 
read as follow: “This will allow adequate time for a detailed review of the 
property prior to your hearing”.  As it reads, the agents/applicants will 
definitely be requesting a copy of our appraisal without a formal request 
for an exchange of information and citing section 408. 

2. On the second page under requested items, the request is limited to 8 line 
items. Wouldn’t it be better to have the requested item be an attachment 
and not a capped space – we sometime have more than 8 items to request.  

 
Please let me know if you need any clarification. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jordan  
 
Jordan Z. Marks, Esq. 
Taxpayer Rights Advocate /Special Assistant to Ernest J. Dronenburg 
San Diego County Assessor / Recorder / County Clerk 
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